
LVG Spotlight 
 
Over the next few months, we’ll continue introducing 
you all to some of our wonderful tutors and volunteers, 
both long-serving and new!  
 
Hello, my name is Amber Grady. My family and I moved 
to Gloucester last June to be near Yorktown where my 
husband is employed with the U.S. Coast Guard. I am a 
college student who is pursuing a Bachelor of Science in 
Psychology. Before moving to Gloucester, we resided in 
Bellevue, Nebraska where I worked part-time as a 4-H 
youth mentor coordinator and financial literacy 
facilitator. Since we are a military family, we have been 
fortunate to live in several beautiful areas, such as 
Washington, North Carolina, Hawaii, Alaska, Nebraska, and now in Virginia! In my 
free time, I enjoy getting outdoors, crafting, baking, and volunteering within the 
community. My family and I love learning how each community is uniquely special; 
we quickly fell in love with Gloucester and hope it will become our permanent home.  
 

After settling into our new home, I began to research volunteer 
opportunities here in Gloucester. Literacy Volunteers of Gloucester 
(LVG) immediately caught my attention because LVG helps learners 
work towards their goals with the support of tutoring. Six years ago, I 
was seeking help from an Adult Basic Education (ABE) program after 
being a stay-at-home mom for several years. I benefited from the 
help of tutors to refresh in math, writing, and science skills. Once my 
youngest child entered preschool, I was ready to apply for college and 
work towards my education and career aspirations. This experience 
sparked a passion to support others working towards their short and 
long-term goals. I look forward to engaging within a setting that 
nurtures personal education goals. 
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This month’s 'So you think you can GED?' 
Subject: Math! (from GEDPracticeQuestions.com) 
 
Calculate the value of x for the right triangle shown below. 
 
 
 
A.  5 
B.  8 
C.  10 
D.  21 
 
 
 
 
 
Answer will be revealed on Facebook on 11/1! 

Office Address 
5248 George Washington Mem. Hwy. 

Gloucester, Virginia 23061 

Joke of the Month 

Do you give to the United Way at work?  
Please remember LVG!  

Our United Way number is 6636. 

Mailing Address 
P.O. Box 28 

White Marsh, Virginia 23183 

LVG - October Newsletter 
Literacy Volunteers of Gloucester, Inc. 

Look us up 
on Facebook!  

Phone: 804-693-1306   
Email: litvolofglova@gmail.com  

Website: www.literacyvolunteersofgloucester.org 

Equipping Adults For Tomorrow 


